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Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

 
Meeting was opened at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Members Present  

Jennie Stewart Leo Gordon Rodney Weeden 

Lyn Gordon Shelley Davis Caroline McDonald 

 

Jennie welcomed the Board Members and Alderman Jim Christian of the 3
rd

 Ward.  

 

Flower Bed Clean-up 
Jennie cleaned out the fountain flower bed on Tuesday, October 24. Shelley and Jennie cleaned the 

remaining flower beds on Friday, October 26.  

 

Adopt-A-Street 

The Board reviewed the draft for the Adopt-A-Street Program.  The members were pleased with the draft 

and felt that it was ready to be presented to Mayor Doerr once a few updates/clarifications were made.  

 

Parks and Recreation Action Items Need To Be Completed  

• Replacement of railroad ties at the Flower Bed on 270 and Lilac 

 

The Board will judge houses for Christmas in place of the regular December meeting. The next regular 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 12, 2018. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:03 p.m.   

 


